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Town of Seymour 
Parks Commission 

Monthly Meeting - August 27, 2012 
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TIME: .c.:----~0)1] 
TOWN CL~RK'S bFFICE 

Members Present: Bob Lang, Bill Paecht, Mike Gargano, John Poeta, Bill Sawicki 
Guests: Bob Koskelowski Jr., Dennis Rozum, , Tony Caserta, Wayne Netzal, Sean 
Walsh 

Meeting was called to order at 7:03 PM by chairman, Bill Paecht 

Minutes of monthly meeting on July 23, 2012 were approved. Motion by John, 2nd 
Mike. All in favor. 

Public Comment 
None 

Public Works Director & Director of Facilities Comment 
• Mowing is being done on a regular basis, once or twice per week 
• All fields are being lined in a timely fashion 
• Dennis would like a hard copy of all game schedules 
• A light has to be replaced at SHS sub varsity field 
• French Park guard rails are in place & millings have been put down 
• Chatfield Park guard rails are in place 
• Storage shed at LoPresti School will be moved to French Park 
• According to an insurance company audit, most of our playgrounds need 

repairs. As repairs are made, they will be signed off. 
• Gary Park soccer goals were damaged 
• A complaint from a resident that SHS lights are shining in their bedroom 

late at night. Last person there will turn off lights. 
• SMS softball/soccer parking lot lights not turned on - to be checked by 

Wayne 
• SMS soccer goals have to be moved back 
• Bases at SMS baseball field need replacing. Bases will be installed at 

Chatfield School. 

Parks Chairman Report 
• Seymour Land Trust is looking to make changes at Chatfield Park 
• Planned Angel Hearts Foundation concert at French Park may have to be 

moved to another location. 



Applications for Approval 
Pop Warner application for use of all SHS fields for home games was 
approved. Motion by Bill Sawicki, 2nd Bob. All in favor 

Other Business 
New parks usage application form was approved pending revisions to fee schedule. 
Motion by John, 2nd Bob. All in favor. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:12 PM. Motion by Mike, 2nd, Bill Sawicki. 
All in favor. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Lang 
Secretary, Parks Commission 


